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1 November 2024 

Hello everyone, 

I hope you all had a lovely half-term break and are feeling refreshed as we welcome everyone back to 
school. It’s always wonderful to see the children’s smiling faces after a little time off. 

I want to extend a huge thank you for your efforts during our recent Rock Star Day. The enthusiasm and 
participation helped make the day a great success! As we move forward, we would like to encourage all 
our pupils to keep engaging with Times Tables Rock Stars at home. It’s a fantastic way for them to boost 
their confidence and fluency in times tables, and we’re keen to see everyone continue their learning journey. 

As we dive into this term, I'd also like to remind you that we are now in the final 30 days of our Asda 
fundraiser. Your support has been invaluable thus far, and I’m hopeful we can push this initiative even further 
in these remaining days. Every little contribution helps, and hopefully, we can push our goal even further. 

Across our school, you might have noticed a few changes! We’ve had new signs put up around the school 
to show the world how proud we are to be a part of Brinscall St John’s. We have also had a change to 
our reception area, sporting a brand-new look. If you have time, please take a look and let us know what 
you think! 

As we settle into the term, I wanted to take a moment to remind everyone about our pick-up procedures. 
Please ensure that you are picking up your children from the classroom doors at the end of the school day. 
It helps us to keep track of all the children and ensures their safety. We appreciate your cooperation in 
maintaining this routine, as it allows for a smooth end to the school day. Additionally, for our Year 6 pupils 
who may wish to walk home alone, it is important that we have signed permission from you. This is a 
requirement to ensure the safety and well-being of our students. We appreciate your understanding in regards 
to this matter.  

Have a lovely weekend, everyone! 

Mrs Joanna Owen 

NEWS 
PLEASE SIGN UP TO ASDA REWARDS THROUGH THE APP. IT IS FREE TO SIGN UP, AND 

IT DOES NOT AFFECT YOUR PERSONAL REWARDS, EVEN IF YOU DO NOT SHOP IN 

ASDA WE EARN £1 FOR EACH PERSON THAT SIGNS UP. 

 

Asda reward system is in place now until November 30th 2024. Asda will 

donate 0.5% of your total spend to us! All you have to do is go on the app, 

select Brinscall St John’s CE & Methodist Primary School and we will start to 

earn rewards.  

You will be able to view in the app how much money school is earning 

throughout the scheme. Any money we can earn, will be used to support 

our school family. 

                          We have currently raised £250, Let’s keep it going! 

http://www.brinscall.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@brinscall.lancs.sch.uk


                     

BRINSCALL ST JOHN’S C/E METHODIST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Website:- www.brinscall.lancs.sch.uk Telephone:- 01254 830700 

Email:- head@brinscall.lancs.sch.uk  
Follow us on Twitter @BrinscallS 

  

 

Would you like to take your family to a pantomime and sit with other families from our school?  If 

so, please let Mrs Pullin know by via email with the number of tickets you require.  Tickets will cost 

£9.50 each. We will add you to Parent Pay when you reply.  

 

There are only 32 places left and this is always a popular event so don’t miss out and reply as 

soon as you can!   

 

Families will need to find their own way to the pantomime. There is plenty of parking nearby. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 17th 

NOVEMBER 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
We will be celebrating Children in Need 

again this year. Children can come to 

school in non-uniform or are welcome 

to wear ‘spots’ if they choose. 

 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

 

Just a reminder, if you 

completed the form to 

consent for your child to 

have the flu immunisations, 

the nurses will be in school 

on Tuesday 5th November 

NEW LEGO CLUB 

 

We’re proud to share with you that 

we have a new Lego Club starting on 

Mondays after school. The club will 

run from 3:25 to 4:25. 

 

We only have 3 places left. If you are 

interested, please sign up through the 

email. 

FRIENDSHIP DISCO 
 

We are excited to share with you our plans for the Friendship Disco! This will take place 

on Wednesday 13th November. 

Our wonderful PTA team have been hard at work getting everything ready for the day. 

Tickets will cost £3.50. This includes a drink, small snack and glowsticks. 

The disco for the infants is from 5:45pm to 6:45pm.  

The disco for the juniors is from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. 

This year, the disco is a drop-off event, meaning you don’t have to stay with your 

children. If you decide to organise for someone else to pick your child up, please inform 

our school office so we can make the members of staff aware. Additional details and 

how to pay can be found as an additional attachment.  

 

http://www.brinscall.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@brinscall.lancs.sch.uk


                     

BRINSCALL ST JOHN’S C/E METHODIST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Website:- www.brinscall.lancs.sch.uk Telephone:- 01254 830700 

Email:- head@brinscall.lancs.sch.uk  
Follow us on Twitter @BrinscallS 

FRIENDSHIP WEEK – Monday 11th- Friday 15th November 

 

Just a reminder that we have a few events planned throughout friendship week. 

Check out these important dates: 

 

Monday 11th November: Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 13th November: World Kindness Day 

Wednesday 13th November: Friendship Disco 

Friday 15th November: Parent Showcase 

 

We appreciate your continued support. 

 

Year 6 Remembrance Service 

 

Our lovely year 6 children are holding a 

Remembrance Service on Monday 11th 

November at 9:00am.  

All are welcome to join us for this service. 

 

 

 

Brinscall St John’s Book Fair 

 

We are proud to announce that the Book Fair 

will soon be coming to our school! 

The Book Fair will be with us from Thursday 21st 

November – Tuesday 26th November. 

Watch this space for more information! 

ST JOHN’S SUPERSTAR AWARD 

WINNERS 

 

YEAR 6: Archie 

YEAR 5: Hattie 

YEAR 4:  Phoebe 

YEAR 3: Jay 

YEAR 2: Gabriel 

YEAR 1: Emme 

YEAR R: Katie 

WELFARE AWARD 

 

 

YEAR 6: Alice 

YEAR 5: Francesca 

YEAR 4: Edie 

YEAR 3: Imogen 

YEAR 2: Zachary 

YEAR 1: Erin 

YEAR R: Graysen 

LIVING OUT THE VALUES AWARD 

 

 

YEAR 6: Maia 

YEAR 5: Eleanor 

YEAR 4: Louie 

YEAR 3: Abigail  

YEAR 2: Grace 

YEAR 1: All Year 1 

YEAR R: Graysen 

 

 

 

Attachments this week:  

 

 

 

✓ PTFA Disco 2024 

✓ Recycle For Schools Report 

✓ Holiday Activities and Food Voucher Information 
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